
Lower Satsop River  
Floodplain Restoration Project 

 

Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) was funded by the 

Chehalis Flood Control Authority to restore natural fluvial processes and 

floodplain connectivity along the lower Satsop River to 

 

 reduce bank erosion,  

 protect agricultural soils, and  

 improve fish and wildlife habitat 

 

WDFW invited the local community and stakeholders to a kickoff meeting in 

March 2014.  After hearing from stakeholders, WDFW developed preliminary 

project alternatives to meet the goals and objectives of the project and 

completed modeling of the river hydraulics for project elements.  We would 

like to share what we’ve learned with the local community and stakeholders 

to further evaluate the benefits and impacts of the project alternatives.  This 

will help to inform the selection of a preferred project alternative which will 

be developed to a 60% design level. 

 

Please join WDFW and the project team to learn more about this project and 

your role in its success.  We will review the history of the project and project 

alternatives.  Your knowledge of the river and surrounding infrastructure is a 

key to a successful project.   

 

 

 

 

SATSOP RIVER STAKEHOLDER MEETING: October 16, 2014 6:30 – 830 pm  

Brady Fire Hall 
For more information, please call 360-902-2258 


